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Say no to sb 1583! 

   Oregon schools already have a decline in enrollment. Parents feel their rights in 

kids' education being taken away and are therefore resorting to extreme measures 

such as pulling the kids out of public schools. This bill will even negatively effect 

prized charter schools in our state. 

  Keep material choice up to the elected members that our Oregon parents have 

chosen! Schools have enough struggle on their plate and can't afford losing anymore 

faith from Oregon's majority. 


